
                  LIBRARY COMMITTEE   REPORT 2023-24 

                 Library  Committee  has  the  habit  of  conducting  its  meetings  in 

regular intervals . The committee is encouraging the students and the faculties to 

make use of the library  facilities  to  enhance  their  knowledge  in  all  the  

respect . 

The events of the library are the following: 

1.  Mobile Library started in the year 2015-16  is  functioning  successfully 

2.  Book exchange festivals started in the year 2017-18 is going on as usual 

successfully every year. 

 

 

  

 



 

 

3.  Ungal Ooril Engal Noolagam is started in the year 2023-24 onwards. The 

programme inaugural by Honourable Minister K.K.S.S.R.Ramachandran and the 

programme functioned continuesly for 7 days. 

 

4.  Government School +2 students (535) visited our college library. The  

scheme  is  Naan  Muthalvan  Exposure visit dated :23-08-2024 . 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

5.  National  Book exhibition by NCBH Madurai happened this year also for two 

days (Oct 5th  and 6th 2023 ) 

 

 

 

6.  All Department faculties of our college visited Madurai Book fair on the     

date:13-10-2023 . 

 



 

 

 

7.  Our College Students visited Viruthunagar Book Fair on the date:17-11-2023 .  

 

 

 



8.  Honoring the top users of library every year 

     For the year 2023-24 

          1.  S.Ahamed meera          III BA (Eng) 

          2.   T.Karthikeyan               II BA (Tam) 

          3.   K.Ragavi                        II BCom   

 9    Audit of the library happened with the  help  of  Our college Students . 

10.  Total books available in the library  41252 

11.  Total visitors of our library  4524 

12.  Important events of the college being published in the news papers are send                          

send  to  the  Heads of all the branches .      

13.  Job opportunities are being displayed in the library notice board for the                                                                                       

benefits  of the students . 

14.  We have the habit of getting feedback from the students every year. 

15.  Fourty six (46) Books donated by our college B.C.A. Head of the department 

Mr. V.Gnanasekaran . 

16.  Four Hundred and thirty five (435) new books were purchased for the College 

library during this academic year(2023-24). 

17.   On the notice board of the college “Dinam oru kural and  Aatchi  Sorkal 

Agaraathi” is written daily on behalf of the College Library.  


